NOVEMBER
BULLETIN

Upcoming ~>f Principal’s Corner

. Photo Retake Day Cooler, wet weather has arrived. Please
Nov. 7 (Portable 1) ensure students are dressed for it as

. Remembrance Day Assembly they go outside daily in the wind, rain and
Nov. 8 (Gym: 10:30 am start) snow. Pack a pair of gloves and toque in
Families welcome the backpack--just in case. If families

« Remembrance Day need support getting essential winter

Nov. 11 No school clothing items, please let Mrs. Pitt know

« PAC Zoom Meeting as we may be able to help.

Nov. 21 (7:00 pm on Zoom) lisa.pitt@burnabyschools.ca

Agenda and link sent by email
. Professional Development Day
Nov. 22 (No schoaol for students)

. Young People’s Concert (#1) lmportant News

Nov. 28 (All Intermediate students)
R, > Student Leacdership Committee
Academlc nghllghts We invited students from Grades 5-7 to
join our Student Leadership Committee.
FSAs We have 22 students who signed up. One
of their first projects was to help with the

Students in Grades 4 & 7 will complete their
Primary Pumpkin Patch.

assessments by Friday, November 8. Once
marked, booklets will be sent home to families,

even if your child was exempt. Please expect A group of students are also helping

them in early December. collect donations for the ‘poppy fund'.
Donations collected during the Po

Problem of the Week : 2 S5
Campaign go to local Legions and are held

A reminder to families that every week we post in Trust at the branch level to directly

word problems to our website under the support Veterans and their families.

‘Problem of the Week’ tab. Solutions are
posted a week later. This is a fun way to
develop problem solving skills and a great
resource for students who enjoy math. If you
cannot solve it, wait for the solution and learn
the strategy!

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education
journey. We enjoy working with all of you and your children. Twelfth Avenue is

a great community to belong to! Thank you to all of the volunteers who helped
with the Pumpkin Patch and recent field trips and sports events.




